
January 28th, 1920

A. J. Brown, Bsq, ,
Dominion Express Building, 
Montreal,

Dear Hr# Brown:-

?hank you very rmoh for your 
letter of tho 27th with cheque for x'4.47 in connection 
with the League of nations account.

I am forwarding this to the
General Secretary at Ottawa, as, with the exception of 
a small balance, all contributions collected by mo 
have been handed to the Ottawa Branch at their request

Yours faithfully,


